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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in 

actions and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home. 

 
 

 

Good news story from Senegal: 

“A drop of water makes an ocean” 

In the month of January and February Sister Seria and 

Pierre Ibou, the village’s animator, made a visit to all the 

self-help women groups with an objective to give an 

awareness about “CARE FOR OUR COMMON HOME”.  

 

In the past we spoke about cleaning the village and   

women have been doing it without much understanding 

apart from – keep the place clean for good health.                                    

But this time the 

women become 

aware much more that we human beings are not the only ones who 

live on this earth, there are other creatures who also belong to our 

big family, thus we need to care for, and respect them. 

The talk was about climate change, the cause of it and the                    

consequences. If Earth gives us everything for our living, what name 

shall we give? Can we not call her Mother? The answer is yes. If yes, 

how we take care of our mother? Are we happy to see her                   

suffering, ill-treated by everyone? If we love our mother we should 

love our Earth. These are the reflections to the group and the                     

individual. 

 One of the villages after hearing the talk, decided to pick up the 

plastic bags that lie around in the field and do so each time on the 

day of their cleaning.  

This group has             

become a model to 

other groups.  

 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE! Let us promote these efforts in other places! 


